
Are  Non-Compete  Agreements
Right  for  Your  Construction
Company?
Peter C. Vilmos of Burr Forman writes in an article published
by  JDSupra  Business  Advisor  that  contractors  have  several
reasons to require that their high-level employees (e.g., C-
Level) enter non-compete agreements.

“Non-compete  agreements,  or  non-competition  agreements,  are
contracts into which an employer and an employee enter that
restricts  the  work  the  employee  can  perform  for  another
company when the employee’s tenure at the employer company
ends,”  Vilmos  explains.  “Typically,  it’s  illegal  to
intentionally  restrain  trade;  however,  some  states  allow
employers and employees to voluntarily enter into agreements
with future employment restrictions.”

Read the article.
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